
 

Presidential Citation 

I am honored to have had the opportunity to serve as the first women President 

of Chapter 2010 in District 5890.  Among the wide number of Clubs in 

District 5890, the Space Center Rotary Club is exemplary due to the diversity 

of its programs and the dedication of its members.  This year the Space Center 

Rotary Club reached new horizons by focusing its attention on both the regional 

and international community.  All four areas of Rotary service served as a 

pillar for this Club to build a network of fellowship and effective 

communications.  As a result of the hard work and diligence exemplified 

throughout the year, the Space Center Rotary Club has set a new standard of 

excellence.  As a group, we set aside our difference of opinion, geography, and 

culture, and united together to make a difference in the lives of so many people. 

This year's many achievements would not have been possible without the help 

and many long hours put in by my officers, directors, and fellow Rotarians.  In 

particular, we owe a great deal of our success to District Governor Steve 

Harris and Assistant Governor Bill Bailey whose assistance and prudent council 

helped to guide me through my term as President. 

I can honestly say that this year has truly made a difference in my life.  It has 

been a year that I can always remember and one that has given me the 

opportunity to get to know, on a more personal basis, all the warm and 

charming Rotarians within our club and district.  I even had the valuable 

experience of meeting President George Herbert Walker Bush. 

Wouldn't you say that this is about as good as it gets? YES!!!!! 

 

 
 


